
 

  Friday 6th September 2019 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New School Year! 

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely summer and are looking forward to the new school year.  A very 

warm welcome also to our new families who we hope already feel very much part of Trinity St. Peter’s school 

family.   

It has been lovely to see the children excited to return to school and looking so smart in their winter uniform.  

Thank you for the time and care you have put in to preparing them for their start to the new school year.  

We are also delighted to welcome the following members of staff:  

                       

   

 

 Mr Curagh and Miss Grey                  Miss Pinnington and Miss Williams     

Class Teachers                                Teaching Assistants/Playworkers    

In line with the school’s home-school communication policy, we pride ourselves on the school’s open door policy 

and remind you that should you need to share any information about your child throughout the course of the 

school year, a member of staff will always meet with you at a mutually convenient time.  In the first instance, we 

do recommend this to be the class teacher. However, you may wish to meet with either myself or a member of 

the school’s leadership team:  

 

            

        

 

      Mrs Martin                      Mr McCabe             Mr King                      Miss Fitzpatrick 

Deputy Headteacher        Assistant Headteacher         Assistant Headteacher                    SENDCo 

School’s Safeguarding Team: Mrs L Martin -Designated Lead for Safeguarding, Mrs S Bevin and Mrs J Molloy – 

Deputy Designated Lead for Safeguarding, Miss K Fitzpatrick – Early Help & Mrs A Brooks – Governor with 

responsibility for Safeguarding.  If you have safeguarding concerns within school please do not hesitate to talk to 

any of the Safeguarding Team. You can also make a direct referral to Sefton Council by calling 0345 140084 

(8am-6pm) or by contacting the emergency duty team on 0151 934 3555 for urgent advice outside of office 

hours. 



  

Diary dates for the Autumn Term are now available on the school’s website on the school’s calendar and letter 

section. Please note that not all events may have been shared, however we will endeavour to provide you with at 

least two weeks’ notice for such events. 

The school’s website is updated every Friday so please do read your child’s class blog to keep up to date with 

the most recent class information.  

We would also love you to follow the school’s Twitter account @TSP_Primary, @TSPKCS the school’s 

Safeguarding account and your child’s class account too e.g. @Year2TSP  

If you are interested in a place for your child in Clubhouse, the school’s Wrap Around Provision, please contact 

Mrs Marsh at: clubhouse@tsp.sefton.school who will happily discuss availability with you.  

To keep up to date with all Team TSP (PTA) events, please join Team TSP’s Facebook group – search, ‘Team 

TSP- fundraising for Trinity St Peter's.’  

This week, each class from Reception to Year 6 has explored the film 'Trolls' using our school values to focus 

upon happiness.  

Research has found that happiness doesn't just make people feel good but it also has important benefits: 

 Happiness makes us healthier. It strengthens our immune system, which means we are 

less likely to get ill. 

 Happy people have more friends, are more cooperative and are better liked by others 

 Happy people are more resilient when things are difficult and stressful. 

This year, we will continue to build upon our motto from last year: Choose Kind - as being kind to yourself 

and to others also improves happiness. As does practising gratitude which we will be further developing 

with pupils throughout this academic year.  

This year, our motto is: Choose Wisely. 

We look forward to working in successful partnership with you so that your child can be the very best that they 

can be. 

Wishing you all a lovely and enjoyable weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs D Pringle 

Headteacher  

          

    



  

 


